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Erratum 

 
RFP No. 3454/28/05/2021 

 

Request for Proposals (RFP) for provision of Fleet Management Services to 

the CSIR on an as and when required basis for a period of five (5) years  

 

On Friday, 07 May 2021, the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) invited 

companies to submit quotations for the above-mentioned RFP. The original 

closing/submission date for the request was Friday, 28 May 2021 and extended to Friday, 04 

June 2021. 

 

The CSIR appreciates your interest in responding to the Request for Proposal (RFP). Please 

note the following amendments in the advertised bid documents. 

I. Non-submission of a valid license as an authorised financial service provider has 

been removed as the elimination criterion. 

II. Non-submission of a valid proof of registration/affiliation with Southern African 

Vehicle Rental and Leasing Association (SAVRALA) or any other relevant 

professional body has been added as elimination criterion. 

 

The CSIR wishes to thank you for showing interest in this RFP, and to apologise for any 

inconvenience caused as a result of this extension.  

Enquiries may be directed to tshepo.mampuru@purcosa.co.za (Please use the RFP 
number and description as the subject reference) 
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